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 Our 6C convention is now over and for those Lions/guests that were in attendance "thank you". There 

were 130 registrants this year.  ID Esther La Mothe was our speakerfor the Saturday night ban-

quet.  What a wonderful, inspiring, informative, and humorous speech she provided. We were very lucky 

her schedule enabled her to be with us.  Entertainment was provided by Alex Sierra.  He teaches at the 

Rocky Mountain Center for Musical Artsin Lafayette and what a powerful voice- really did not need a 

microphone. My hope is everyone enjoyed him as much as I do every time he performs.  

 

1st VDG Lion Carl, 2VDG Lion Andy, Cabinet Sec'y Lion Jane Bright, Cabinet Treas. Lion Barbara 

Walmsley, Zone Chairs Lion Jack Russsalesi, Lion Janice Davis, Lion Pat Martins and Lion Janice Davis 

were all recognized and awarded a CLF pin for their support and hard work with the clubs in their zones. 

Committee chairs are invaluable to a DG as they are the ones that summarize and report on information 

about LCI-recognized programs. This year they all did a great job.  
 

Four Lions were recognized with Presidential Certificates:  

-- Lion Pat Carlson for her work in setting up the district website, her constant e-mails keeping every Lion informed of goings on     

    in the district and for the many years of putting together the district newsletter. Oh, and putting up with me - which wasn't  

    always fun  or easy.  

-- Lion Jack Russalesi for his invaluable work as part of the Flood Committee.  He wrote the grant and donated numerous hours  

    for pickup and delivery of food and personal items.  

-- Lion Janice Davis for the tireless work that she does in 6Cand the RMCC. I call her 6C's "energizer bunny."  

-- PDG Lion Donna Sly-Redd. PDG Donna in my eyes is the 'matriarch' of Lions in 6C.  She lights up a room. I cannot begin to list all  

   the things she does for Lions and has done for me.  
 

A somber and respectful memorial service was give by PDGs at the convention. It was beautifully done and tugged at my heart 

strings as we remembered dear Lions.  

 

On a light note, on Saturday afternoon at the Convention, there was a bingo session for those interested. There might have been 

a few rules broken to ensure that everyone had a good time and at least one bingo.  Thanks so much to those that donated 

prizes.  

 

Election results:  DGE Carl Gentzel, 1VDGE Andy Smith, 2nd VDGE Jack Russalesi, Lion Sue Kinsky will be 6C's member of the Colo-

rado Lions KidSight Board of Trustees and Lion Jerry Fricke will service with the Colorado Lions Foundation. Lion Barbara Guest 

will remain on the Board of Trustees for the Lions Camp.  
 

A special thanks to Lions Elwood and Linda Henry for traveling from Oklahoma to attend the convention and for Elwood's being 

my tail twister . 

 

Congratulations to the RMCC for a very successful "Worldwide Induction Day".  They have brought in eleven new members since 

the beginning of the year. A club to be admired for their hard work and dedication.  

 

It was a sad day when Lion Sky Schyler left Littleton Lions and those in 6C.  Sky was 

an important and respected by Lions in 6C and around Colorado.  You will be 

missed, however, I know he will always be a Lion at heart. 
 

Remember the state convention is coming up May 16 and 17 in Colorado Springs at 

the Elegante Hotel.  

 

Have a safe Memorial Weekend.  

Respectfully  

DG Linda Stephens  

 

District Governor Linda StephensDistrict Governor Linda StephensDistrict Governor Linda StephensDistrict Governor Linda Stephens    

   District Governor  Linda Stephens 

      Email:  lindastephens@frii.com 

      Phone:  303-665-6726 
 

  1st Vice District Governor Carl Gentzel 

     Email:  Lioncarlg@aol.com 

     Phone:  303-440-5541  
 

   2nd Vice District Governor Andy 
Smith 

      Email:  ags0417@comcast.net 
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KidSight ColoradoKidSight ColoradoKidSight ColoradoKidSight Colorado    

 
 
 

WOW!  WE HIT THE 35,000 MARK! 
Thank you and congratulations to all of our KidSight volunteers for helping us screen more than 35,000 chil-

dren so far this year.  As of April 28, 35,590 children have been screened and 4,906 children have been re-

ferred for eye exams.  That is a 13.8% rate of referral. In the 6C district 22,044 children have been and 3,061 

referred for a 13.8 percent rate of referral.  We still have two more months in the fiscal year – let’s see how 

many more children we can screen! 
 

State Convention in Colorado Springs 
I hope to see many of you at the Colorado Lions state convention, May 15-17.  The Colorado Lions KidSight 

Program will hold its annual meeting on Saturday morning, May 17.  We will be recognizing our volunteers of 

the year in each district and our KidSight Colorado Club of the Year.  Hope to see you there. 

 
Please Submit All Screening Consent Forms 
The end of the KidSight fiscal year is approaching fast on June 30, 2014.  Please make sure you have sent me 

all of the consent forms for screenings you have done this fiscal year July 2013 through June 2014.  Over the 

summer I will be evaluating the year as well as preparing end of the year reports and I want to make sure I 

have included all of your hard work for this year.  Thanks for all you do for KidSight Colorado! 
 

Don’t Forget Mother’s Day and iGive 
May 11 is Mother’s Day!  As you are thinking about gifts for that special woman in your life KidSight can 

benefit if you purchase them through iGive.com.  Merchants participating in iGive contribute a percentage of 

your purchase to KidSight and it doesn’t cost you any extra!  Just go to iGive.com/ColoradoKidSight.  Are you 

buying flowers for Mother’s Day?  FTD.com, Teleflora and Proflowers all participate in iGive! 
 

 

Holly Rutherford-Allen, Executive Director 

Colorado Lions KidSight Program 

720-325-7078   holly@kidsightcolorado.org( Email) 

www.kidsightcolorado.org (Website)    

KidSightColorado (Facebook)  

   

A proud member of the Chatfield Lions Club 
 
     
 

Colorado Lions KidSight Program 
May 2014 
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District ConvetionDistrict ConvetionDistrict ConvetionDistrict Convetion————6C  20146C  20146C  20146C  2014    
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            9Health Fair  2014 9Health Fair  2014 9Health Fair  2014 9Health Fair  2014         
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            Idaho Springs FundraiserIdaho Springs FundraiserIdaho Springs FundraiserIdaho Springs Fundraiser        
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            Five Points Fund RaiserFive Points Fund RaiserFive Points Fund RaiserFive Points Fund Raiser 
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        Denver Den Denver Den Denver Den Denver Den ----    Golf TournamentGolf TournamentGolf TournamentGolf Tournament    
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District  & State Activities 
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May 10   Denver Five Points Bar-B-Que Fundraiser 

 

May 10   Work Day at the Lions Camp 

 

May 16—May 17  MD6 State Lions  Convention - Colorado Springs 

 

June 6   Denver Den Golf Tournament 

 

June 8    Idaho Springs Antique Show 

 

July 4 — July 8  Lions Club International Convention—Toronto, Ontario, Canada 

 

August 25   Lion Gil Utterback Charity Golf Tournament - Centennial Airport 

 

September 26  Englewood / LIttleton Joint Golf Tournament @ Broken Tee 

 

 

  Editor:  Lion Pat Carlson 

  71 Prairie Ridge Road 

  Highlands Ranch, Co  80126 

  Email:  ddcc@ddccnotary.com 

  Phone:  303-888-0423 

  Please submit articles by the 26th                    

   of  the month. 

District  6C website: 

http://e-district.org/sites/6c/ 

State website:  www.colions.org 
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